
Community Survey 

Re: Proposed Rezoning and 

Subdivision at 1910 Argyle Ave 

and 3327 Richmond Road 
 

Dear Neighbour, 

The Camosun Community Association (CCA) is seeking 

input on a proposed rezoning and subdivision application for 

the properties at 1910 Argyle Avenue and 3327 Richmond 

Road.  Please review the attached site plan and details. 

The CCA will be providing feedback to Saanich based on 

comments received from residents.  We hope that you will 

take a moment complete the following so that we can best 

represent the views of residents. 

Once completed, you can drop off the survey in the collection box at: 

1690 McRae Road by May 22, 2018 

For additional information about this proposal and to view full plans, please 

visit the CCA website at: www.CamosunCommunityAssociation.com 

If you have any questions about the survey or if you would like to arrange 

to have your completed survey picked up, please contact the CCA at: 

CamosunCA@gmail.com 

or call Sandie Menzies at: (250) 595-8185 

Application details: The existing properties are zoned RS-12 which has 

a minimum lot size of 930m2 (0.23a) or 1,300m2 (0.32a) for 

panhandle lots.  The applicant has proposed a new site-specific zone 

that will allow for subdivision into four single family residential 

properties in total ranging from 575m2 (0.14a) to 736m2 (0.18a). 

https://camosuncommunityassociation.com/1910-argyle-avenue-3327-richmond-road/
mailto:CamosunCA@gmail.com


Name(s): ____________________________ Address: _______________ 

 

Please indicate your position on the proposed rezoning (select one): 

 [  ] No objection 

 [  ] Not in support 

 

Please use the space below to provide any comments you have: 

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________ 

Thank you, your feedback is appreciated! 

Please return this survey by May 22nd. 




